
A very big…
Thank You!

From Lisa Lyons, 
Director of Children’s Services, Oxfordshire County Council 

I am writing to tell you about the “Your Life, Your Care” 
survey. You might already know about it because 212 of 
our children and young people aged between 4 – 17 years 
completed the survey before the Easter holidays last 
year. Coram Voice, a children’s charity, helped us to 
collect all your views so we could understand what life is 
like for our children and young people who we care for. 
They asked questions about what was going well and 
things you might be worried about.

We want to say a very big “Thank you!” We really 
appreciate all the views that were shared; your thoughts 
and feelings. We now have all the answers back from the 
survey and are going to listen carefully to what you have 
told us. Your views are so important because it will help 
us make sure the support we give you, is the best it could 
possibly be. 

We wanted to share more about the survey with you, so 
we have attached the children and young people friendly 
slides that you can read, or an adult can share with you. 
If you have any questions or want to know more, please 
ask your social worker. 

We are grateful and could not have done this without 
your help.

Kindest regards, Lisa
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